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ABSTRACT 
Comments on 400 MHz systems have been 
"on the record" in my monthly commentary 
newsletters. Generally, 400 MHz systems 
must be reduced in length from that of 
300 MHz systems to produce the same 
quality. Perhaps as many as four times 
as many hubs will be required due to the 
reduced reach. 

C-COR is very happy to design, manufac­
ture and sell equipment for 400 MHz 
systems. It is going to cost more and 
you are going to need a lot more ampli­
fiers. Where does C-COR stand? 

1. Mainline Passives 

400 MHz splitters, directional 
couplers and other mainline passives 
devices will be in production in June. 
These units will take the place of 
the 350 MHz units now in production. 

2. Trunk Amplifiers 

Trunk amplifiers will be in product­
ion for shipment in September. These 
amplifiers will be available with TV 
carrier automatic level control as 
an option in addition to our standard 
modulated pilot automatic level 
control. 

3. Distribution and Line Extenders 

The single hybrid line extender for 
400 MHz use is in production now, 
being built with 300 MHz hybrids. 
When a 400 MHz 33dB gain block is 
available from the hybrid manufac­
turers this unit can be immediately 
shipped. 

We have developed a 2 hybrid line 
e~tender for 400 MHz. This unit is 
available to place in production if 
and when the necessary hybrids are 
available in quantity. 

C-COR has near completion the develop­
ment of a quad line extender. This 
unit will be available to start ship­
ments in September on a first come, 
first serve basis. 
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Both hybrid manufacturers, Motorola and 
TRW have had difficulties in supplyinq 
300 MHz hybrids to industry demands. 
Both have reneged on orders that had been 
accepted by them and have gone to 
allocation of their production. They are 
both sunplvinq sample quantities of 400 
MHZ devices that are essentiaLLy 300 MHZ 
units tweaked to function at the 400 MHz. 

I am skeptical concerning announced im­
provements in hybrids with lower noise 
figure and higher outputs. Both manufac­
turers have had difficulties doing devel­
opment to an announced time schedule. If 
the historical delays in new development 
can be translated to the future, it is 
my opinion that it will be a long time 
before we see any improved performance. 

c-~OR is firmly committed to the 400 MHz 
product line. With three different 
approaches to the line extender, the item 
using the most solid state devices, I 
believe that we have a good hedge to give 
amplifiers to those that place early 
orders. Most equipment for 400 MHz 
requires 400 MHz hybrids and that supply 
is going to be slow and problematic. Our 
line extender with the quad does not have 
that problem. 


